
Mensaje enviado a Universidades socias ASIGNATURAS ENTRANTES 

Dear partners,

We would  like  to  call  your  attention  to  the  following  points  and  to  ask  you  to  forward  this  important 
information to all your students selected to come to the Faculty of Medicine at the University of Granada and  
to the Coordinator /staff involved in this process: 

1.  Please find two  attachments  with  relevant  information  necessary  for  the preparation  of  the  Learning 
Agreement for the 2015-2016 academic year at the Faculty of Medicine (University of Granada):
   a/ An Info Sheet with  relevant  information concerning the online  application,  the  deadlines  at the 
University of Granada, the procedure for Medical Students, and other important information.
   b/ A  Guide for the Preparation of the Learning Agreement (Guía para la Preparación del Acuerdo 
Académico) which is essential to draw up a valid Learning Agreement. 

We highly recommend you and your students to  pay attention at the  Guide for the Preparation of the 
Learning Agreement we are sending you, in order to avoid (or at least to reduce) the changes to the Learning 
Agreement once the student arrives at Granada. For academic and organizational reasons, to do changes at 
that moment is not recommended.

2. The deadlines for the online application are from 01/05/2015 until 15/06/2015.
You can send your nominations to our Office (email: medori@ugr.es / fax: +34 958 246126).

3. Concerning the Learning Agreement, your students have to follow the steps explained on this link: “Pasos 
a seguir” 

4. We kindly remind you that the subjects have a theoretical and a practical part. To do only the practical 
part will not be possible.  Students have to select the whole subject on their Learning Agreement. They 
also have to take part of the exam of the whole subject.  To do only some parts of the subjects is not 
possible. 
Given that the subjects include theory and practice (see guía docente 15-16), a clinical practice certificate 
will not be delivered. 

5. For academic and organizational reasons, we only accept students for the length of stay agreed on the 
Bilateral Agreement, which means for the  WHOLE ACADEMIC YEAR.  Unfortunately  we cannot accept 
students for only one semester. Therefore, we kindly ask all our partner Universities not to select students 
for only one semester. We also kindly ask you not to nominate students for the whole academic year if they  
are expecting or thinking, in fact, to stay for only one semester.  

All  the  information  concerning  the  Erasmus  exchange  is  available  at  our  website: 
http://www.ugr.es/~facmed/movilidadinternacionalentrantesllpe.php

Thank you in advance for your co-operation.

If you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Best regards, 

Dr. M. Dolores Carretero Alferez
Vicedean for International Relations
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